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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Thank you for your continued patience and understanding. 

As you know significant parts of the school building are still out of use while we put safety 
measures in place. Surveyors have been on site to assess the safety of the DT block and 
ICT rooms 1 and 2 and have concluded with the remedial measures we have put in place 
these areas are now safe to use, increasing our classroom capacity from 36% to 44% of 
normal levels.  

As of Monday 25th September (Week B), we are able to invite pupils in Year 10 into school 
four days per week, with Years 8 and 9 in seven days per fortnight. 

The following year groups will be in school on the following days over the next two weeks: 

Week B (week commencing 25th September) 

Day  Year Group Attending   Remote learning   

Monday  7, 8, 10, 11, 12, 13  9 

Tuesday  7, 9, 10, 11, 12, 13  8   

Wednesday  7, 8,10, 11, 12, 13  9  

Thursday  7, 8, 9, 11, 12, 13  10  

Friday  8, 9, 10, 11, 12, 13  7  

Week A (week commencing 2nd October) 

Day  Year Group Attending   Remote learning   

Monday  7, 9, 10, 11, 12, 13  8 

Tuesday  7, 9, 10, 11, 12, 13  8   

Wednesday  7, 8,10, 11, 12, 13  9  

Thursday  7, 8, 9, 11, 12, 13  10  

Friday  8, 9, 10, 11, 12, 13  7  

Virtual provision will continue on the days they are not in school. Thank you for your 
continued support. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Frances Cessford 
Headteacher 


